## **Shenaz Choudhary**

061/36

From:

Shenaz Choudhary

Sent:

08 May 2018 17:34 Shenaz Choudhary

To: Subject:

FW: Save Rother Valley

No postal address

Ms Shenaz Choudhary |, Freight Grants Team, Department for Transport 1/14 | 020 7944 6848 |

From: TOtransfers

Sent: 03 May 2018 08:03

To: Shenaz Choudhary <Shenaz.Choudhary@dft.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: Save Rother Valley

From: GRAYLING, Chris [mailto:chris.grayling.mp@parliament.uk]

Sent: 02 May 2018 16:16 To: TransportSecretary

Subject: FW: Save Rother Valley

From:

Sent: 02 May 2018 16:00

To: GRAYLING, Chris < chris.grayling.mp@parliament.uk >

Subject: Save Rother Valley

Dear Mr Grayling,

We are writing to you in regards to the proposed extension of the Rother Valley Railway. We strongly oppose this extension as the impact on local farmers, businesses, residents and wildlife will be significant. The A21 is a major traffic route and putting a level crossing on this road is just outright dangerous.

It will result in huge delays for everyone concerned. This is basically a non- essential railway line, which will not bring any real economic benefits to Robertsbridge or the surrounding area, so why does it need to be extended?

Yours sincerely

Philip & Samantha White

Ce message et ses pieces jointes peuvent contenir des informations confidentielles ou privilegiees et ne doivent donc pas etre diffuses, exploites ou copies sans autorisation. Si vous avez recu ce message par erreur, veuillez le signaler